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Erika’s World 
The Erika Slezak Fan Club, in its 39th year, presents... Holiday Letter 2010 

Dear Friends, 

So we come to the end of another year, and soon, the beginning of a new one, 
hopefully one that will bring some peace and prosperity.  We are very grateful 
and lucky that OLTL is doing so well and is still on the air.  It is so sad that we 
are the only daytime drama still shooting in New York and that such wonderful 

shows like "Guiding Light" and "As The World Turns" are now history.   

 

I hope that you are all pleased with the show now.  I feel  it's wonderful that we 
have revived old characters, who had such impact on the stories when they 
were here, and have now been placed in the middle of new stories. It's a joy to 
have Kim Zimmer back as Echo DiSavoy, and Gina Tognoni, as Kelly; we have 
had such fun working together. And now we finally have Joey back; Tom 
Degnan is a terrific actor and such a delightful man. Terri Conn, formerly, 
Columbino, is a marvelous addition to the cast, as is Josh Kelly as Cutter and I 

hope that they all stay with us for a very long time.   

 

The fan club is also thriving under the more than capable guidance of our long 
suffering and very patient President, Walter Miller. We are entering the 39th 
year!  Amazing! It's been a year of change for Walter, and yet he continued to 
put up with me and do the work of running the fan club.  I am very grateful to 
him and also to AJ and to Kit for the excellent job they do with the newsletter 
and the website, which, incidentally, we are looking into updating in the new 
year.  I also want to thank Martha Julian for taking the time to come to the studio 
to take the Christmas photo, which was awkward to schedule, as we had 

Christmas in LLanview about a month ago. I am sincerely grateful to all of them. 

 

Finally, I would like to wish you all health and happiness, a peaceful and joyful 

holiday season and all the best for 2011. 

 

     Love,  

Erika 


